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Mayor’s Blood Drive: objective met!

Vaudreuil-Dorion, November 16, 2018 – The annual Mayor’s Blood Drive was held yesterday 
at Centre Multisports. This year’s objective of  205 donors was surpassed, with a total of  212 
people generously giving the gift of  life.  

Mayor Guy Pilon extends his thanks to everyone who participated: “The public came out in dro-
ves to express their solidarity by donating. Thank you to all! And, thank you to Nicole Séguin for 
joining me this year as Honorary President and for her great involvement and generosity.”  

For several years, the City of  Vaudreuil-Dorion has been working with Héma-Québec to help 
ensure an adequate supply of  blood in Quebec hospitals. Healthy individuals ages 18 and over 
can donate blood every 56 days, for a total of  six times per year. Next year, the Mayor’s Blood 
Drive will be held on November 14, 2019.
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